
This term we will continue to read a 

variety of fiction and non-fiction 

texts through guided reading ses-

sions. We are trying hard to improve 

our skills of inference. Our class novel 

is  ‘James and the Giant Peach’.  

PE 

Year 4 teacher:    

Miss Hunt   

Teaching assistant: 

Mrs Daly 

 

Miss Holden 

To arrange an after school 

appointment please ring the 

office on: 

01254 53148 

Reading  

Homework  

 

We have high standards at St. Aidan’s 

and expect our pupils to ALWAYS be 

prepared for lessons and the school 

day ahead. Therefore, we expect the 

children to wear full uniform including 

their  ALWAYS badge and have their 

book bag and reading book every-

day.  

Autumn 2 

Year 4 

Our PE lessons will be on Tuesday. 

This half term we will be carrying 

on with dance. Please ensure  

your child has there P.E kit in 

school each week.  We will also 

go swimming on a Wednesday 

morning  

Computing 

This half term we will be learning 

about e-safety which enables us 

to use the internet safely.  

PSHE  

 

will be tested each week. Children 

have been given  a password and 

user name for ‘Times Table Rock-

stars’ and will be expected to 

practise each week.  Children 

are also expected to read with 

an adult at home 3 times a 

week. 

Uniform  



In mathematics we will  be 

deepening our understanding 

of addition and subtraction 

and how we can use this 

knowledge in our reasoning 

abilities. We will then move on 

to  written multiplication and 

division. We will first explore by 

using equipment and then 

moving on to using written 

calculations. We are particu-

larly trying to improve our 

times tables knowledge. 

Please encourage your child 

to practice on times table 

Maths         Geography 

 

English 
We will be improving our grammar, 

spelling and punctuation daily and 

across the curriculum. We will also 

be developing our writing through 

a novel called ‘How To Train Your 

Dragon’.  We will use this story to 

develop both our fiction and non-

fiction writing.  

This half term we are geogra-

phers. We will be studying moun-

tains, earth quakes and volca-

noes. We will understand how 

mountains and volcanoes from 

as well as how earthquakes hap-

pen. Then we will think about 

how they impact the daily lives of 

the people who live near them.  

RE 
In R.E we will be thinking about  

‘light’. We will be discussing 

how light and dark make us 

feel.  We will then think about 

who brings light into our lives. 

Science 
In science we are looking at 

sound. We will be carrying out dif-

ferent investigations to find out 

how what sound is and how we 

can change sound.  


